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Following an investigation report sent by the Directorate General for Competition

Policy, Consumer Affairs and Fraud Control (DGCCRF), the Autorité de la

concurrence has today issued a decision fining the Astre road transport group

€3.8 million for having organised for more than 20 years customer allocation

between its members.

This practice was not contested by the Astre group, which benefited from the

settlement procedure.

 


